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MEMORANDUM

To: All Big Six Towers Residents
From: Management

Date: January 14", 2025

Re: Engine #6 Update — Testing

Dear Residents,

As you are aware, Power Plant engine #6 has been out of service for an
extended period due to recurring issues when attempting to bring it back
online. The most recent issue involved damages sustained to the engine itself,
which have now been repaired.

Management would like to notify you that engine #6 is ready for testing and
will undergo a live test today, January 14", 2025 at 12:00PM. While we do
not anticipate any complications during this process, there is a possibility of a
brief power outage should the engine fail during testing.

We kindly ask all shareholders to take this opportunity to prepare
accordingly. If you rely on medical equipment or other essential devices,
please ensure they are fully charged prior to the test.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work toward
resuming full operational capacity.

A one call message will be sent out right before we are ready to turn engine
#6 on.

Approved by Big Six Towers, Inc.
Signature; \




